
 
    

  
        

  
  

   
 

               
             
              

               
                

                 
      
  

 

 

From: Marianna Rothbard [redacted]
 
Reply-To: [redacted]
 
Date: Tue, 29 Apr 2008 11:48:06 -0700 (PDT)
 
To: <shane@niehs.nih.gov>
 
Cc: [redacted]
 
Subject: BPA-Public comment
 

Dear Dr. Shane, As a scientist, I rarely jump on any alarmist bandwagon; however 
[redacted] "some concern" about BPA in baby bottles and other infant care products 
translates into me running to Babies-R-Us to purchase all new BPA-free baby bottles and 
pacifiers. [redacted] Can we really afford to apply a "wait and see what future research 
shows" rationale in this case when it is our most vulnerable citizens who are bearing the 
brunt of the BPA burden? PLEASE help get this stuff off the market and do it now! 
Sincerely, Marianna Rothbard, PhD 


